

Marisol Casado President World Triathlon

16 February 2023

Dear President,

This letter is issued on behalf of the British Olympic Association to confirm that British Triathlon is recognised as the National Governing Body for the sport of triathlon in Great Britain. We can confirm that British Triathlon is currently an organisation in good standing with the British Olympic Association.

Please also note the following information:

British Triathlon:

Address: PO Box 25, Loughborough, Leicestershire, LE11 3WX

President/Chair: Bill James

CEO: Andy Salmon

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you need any further information.

Yours sincerely

Andy Anson

CEO